

Newsletter October 2024

Hello , We have got pension news for you.



Very satisfied with SPF



SPF conducts regular surveys to find out how satisfied you are with us. We do this because we would like to know how you view SPF, our services and our communication. The purpose of this is to find out where we can make improvements. Research agency, MWM2, conducted this survey for the second time last May. (The first time was in 2021.) A total of 927 SPF members (over 12%) completed the survey. Before we take a look at the results, we would first like to thank everyone who participated in the survey. This gives us important information that we can use to adjust our services.

Click here to read more

Ineke Pranger-Simons, new member of SPF Accountability Council



We held elections for the Accountability Council (AC) in June and July. After SPF's call to all members who are already drawing their pension, two candidates applied for the position that becomes vacant at the end of this year. Jan Hellings will then be leaving the AC.

As there were two candidates, we held an election. 726 voters voted. That's over 28% of all voters. With 416 votes, Ineke was elected to the AC. The AC made a binding recommendation. On 27 September, the Board appointed Ineke as AC member with effect from 1 January 2025.

Ineke is joining the AC immediately so she can get to know SPF better, settle in and gain experience.

We wish Ineke every success.

Test your pension knowledge!



Click on the button to find out what you know about pensions. Click on the question and select your answer. You will immediately see whether your answer is correct.

This quiz is completely anonymous – we will not store any data.

Test your pension knowledge!

Video of the member meetings



The member meetings were well-attended at the various locations this year. Over 600 pensioners and employees attended one of the meetings. This is a new record since we started holding these meetings.

We also produced another video for everyone who was unable to attend. Click <u>here</u> if you would like to view the video.

Over 600 of you have already watched the video. Let's break this record too, because in 2023 the video was viewed by over 900 of you.

Ask Wendy



This column investigates questions posed by members to our Pension Desk. The answers to these questions are important for everyone. In this newsletter we investigate the question:

What does it mean that the pension age is 68 at SPF?

Click here to read more



Contact

Questions about your pension? Please visit: www.spf-pensioenen.nl Or contact our Pension Desk

Phone: +31 (0)88 – 3601555 Email: SPF@dpspensioen.nl

You receive this message because you are a contact person of Stichting Pensioenfonds SABIC. In case you do not want to receive future communication via this channel, please <u>unsubscribe</u>. Even if you want to change your email address, you must first unsubscribe with your old email address. You then subscribe again with your new email address.